
Hi there, 
 
My name is Ali Torabi 
 
I would like to submit my submission to the Container Deposit Scheme. 
 
 
I strongly recommend this since we all humans consume beverages that potentially 

has a 10 cents refund when returned and since this is already active in NT and SA so 
why cant it be also available to us in WA. 
 
By doing this, we can keep Australia clean and have something in return. 
 
This is a great idea. 
 
Thanks 
Regards 
Ali Torabi 
 


